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Dr. Dan Litai
Director
Licensing Division
Atomic Energy Comission
Licensing Division
P.O. Box 7061
Code 61070
Tel Aviv, Israel

January 18, 1990

Dear Dr. Litai:

This is in reference to the documents you have requested
from the Nuclear Regulatory Agency. Enclosed please find
NURfG/CR-5261 and NUREG/BR-0017. NUREG/CR-5111 and its
associated diskettes have not been published, and thus are
not available to the public. I believe you have already
received a two-volume ccpy of Title 10 o' the Code of
Federal Regulations, and the NRC Annual Report for 1988.
The 1989 Annual Report is currently in production.

Sincerely,

/s/
Dr. Karen Henderson
Policy Analyst
International Programs
Office of Governmental and

Public Affairs
s

Enc 1'okures:
As stated
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